
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hello, how are you?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces   and share your experiences.  You all look like 

you have grown lots! It must be this sunshine helping you to grow. 

 

We have received another post card from Paddington!  He has been busy 

on his travels. Paddington has been to Nepal and met a girl called Shital.  

Paddington taught Shital how to play football and now she plays at school 

with her friends.  Paddington tried some delicious food, called momo.  It 

is a dumpling filled with meat or vegetables and served with a spicy 

sauce.  It sounds delicious!  Have a look at our class page for more 

information about Paddington’s visit to Nepal. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to email myself or Mr Woodward, if you have any 

questions or concerns you’d like to share.  We are still here to support 

you and your children. 

 

Remember… keep reading, working a little, being active and doing 

something fun everyday! 

  

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


